
COMING SOON – LITTLE FRESH POND SHORELINE RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT

Attention Users! 

This area will soon be closed for much needed repairs to the failing shoreline access area. Barring 
unforeseen delays, the project is anticipated to be completed the end of May, 2024. For your safety 
and to protect sensitive resource areas, please do not access the construction site or use other 
shoreline areas in Fresh Pond Reservation while this area is closed.
For more information, please visit the project page 
https://www.cambridgema.gov/Water/Projects/freshpondreservation/littlefreshpondrestoration 
David Kaplan, Watershed Manager 617-349-4770
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